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From: charlee hoag <chgreenhope@webtv. net> 
To: <nrcrep@nrc.gov> 
Date: Sun, Nov 5, 2000 10:46 AM 
Subject: Draft Report Comments: NUREG-1 725 draft 

Below is the result of your feedback form. It was submitted by 
charlee hoag (chgreenhope@webtv.net) on Sunday, November 5, 2000 at 10:46:17

6FR LC .oq3

StreetNumber: 3145 

StreetName: crenshaw ct.  

City: new port richey 

State: florida 

ZIP: 34655 

Country: usa

Affiliation: sierra club 

Comments: WE DO NOT WANT RADIOACTIVE WASTES FROM THE NUCLEAR INDUSTRY TO BE 

RECYCLED. THIS IS IRRESPONSIBLE! NEUTRALIZE IT REGARDLESS OF THE COST! 

Submit2: Submit comments
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